DATE: November 22, 2017

TO: Lockheed Martin Suppliers

FROM: Phil Goslin, Chairman, Supply Chain Council & Vice President, Global Supply Chain

Rotary and Mission Systems

SUBJECT: Annual Ethics Reminder

Dear Valued Lockheed Martin Supplier:

As we approach the end of the year, I want to convey my appreciation for your role in delivering affordable, high-quality products and services that serve our customer's missions. Through collaboration and perseverance, we continue to strengthen our relationship, while maintaining a focus on ethics and integrity within our own organizations as well as those of our partners.

Lockheed Martin's <u>Supplier Code of Conduct</u> which is referenced in all purchase orders, expresses the ethical expectations we hold for ourselves and you as a supplier to our company.